UNDER 11 AGE GROUP

Never did I think we would get as many games played when we embarked on this season a few months ago. Everyone I have had the pleasure to meet over the last few weeks have all commented on how much the cricket has kept the kids going during the summer and how much everyone involved has enjoyed it. When we did need to deal with some Covid-19 related issues the way in which all coaches/team managers and club's pulled together to cancel games, re-arrange games etc. was truly fantastic.

When we set out as a league a few months ago the one aim was to get as many games played as we could in a safe environment and to get as many children playing cricket at the U11 age group level. Mission accomplished.

With that, can I thank you all (and everyone behind the scenes) for everything you have done at your respective clubs this season, for the juniors and for making my job easy over the past few weeks!

Can I also congratulate both Pannal A and Follifoot Bears on winning the respective pairs leagues we ran this year.

I think I did manage to meet you all this summer - if I didn't I am sure our paths will cross next season.

Thanks again everyone, tremendous effort by all.

Keep safe,

Paul
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